
From: Ken B. Wingate <KBW@swblaw.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Hilary IngrumHAI@swblaw.com

Date: 1/21/2016 9:13:56 PM
Subject: Re: First Steps Meeting - Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m

Thank you, I look forward to being there.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 21, 2016, at 4:31 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,

The Governor's office would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the Governor's First Steps restructuring 
plan next Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. We would like to have a discussion about the plan and to 
address any questions or concerns you may have. The meeting will be held on the first floor of the Wade 
Hampton Building, Room 106 in the Governor's Conference Room. Please let me know if you are able to attend 
by Wednesday, January 27th. We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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